VFW POST 9036

WFEW

NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS.

UPCOMIMNG EVENTS

* September 2- VJ Day: Japan Signed
Formal Surrender (1945)

* September 11, District 4 Meeting,
Wilder 1200 hrs

* September 14; Ladies Auxiliary
Organized 1914

* September 15th Post 9036 Monthly
Meeting 1900

* September 18 USAF Established 1947

* September 20 POW/MIA Recognition
Day

* September 22, Fall Begins

* September 29, VFW Day, VFW
Established 1899

Email info, updates, or corrections to
Bob Patterson
rpatterson5@juno.com or call
208-989-0461

September 2022

Owen Spurling, Commander,
208-739-0085

Bob Patterson, Quartermaster,
208-989-0461

114 Plymouth Avenue

P.O. Box 95

MNew Plymouth, ID 83655

VEW AUXILIARY

.
VFW Post 9036 meeting 15 Sep 1900 Auxiliary meeting 15 Sep 1900
We had a great time at the fair this year. The new sign for the Post is tentatively
thanks to all who volunteered their time, SUPPosed to be here around the end of
There were a few new faces this year and this month and installation will begin
that is great. New members keep it in soon after.
mind for next year. Help is always needed
and appreciated. Kudos go out to the
members who spent time at the
membership booth, tickets for the rifle
raffle and state raffle were sold. Good Job )
The drawing was held Saturday night. The We had a fairly good turnout for the
lucky winner for the rifle was Matthew  float in the parade this year. it's always
Oxnam from New Plymouth, winner of fun to throw candy to the children and
the Traeger was our own Ben Hedelius, D@ recognized for what you are.
and the winner of the Cooler was Crystal VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS. Let's
Harris who was attending the fair from  Plan on doing it again next year. Special
Washington. thanks go out to Kyle Scarlett, who let us
use his gooseneck trailer in the parade.

Fall will be upon us soon and | am sure
that all are happy about that. It has been
a really warm summer this year,

Sales at the fair were down a little from

last year. Could be attributed to the warm
weather. | noticed things slowed a little

bit in the afternoons. We still did ok

though. The raffle for the Post cleared us

around $3000. It was decided at the last

meeting to give the auxiliary 50% of the N

earnings from the fair. We couldn't man = .

the booth and sell tickets if it wasn't for =—3, \
their help. THANKS AUXILIARY . LT
MEMBERS. ’



